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From: michelle higgs 
Sent: 28 January 2018 18:24
To: LDFconsult
Subject: Re: Development of housing estate in Stapleford Abbotts

Hi 
It’s Michelle higgs 

 

 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
> On 25 Jan 2018, at 09:34, LDFconsult <LDFconsult@eppingforestdc.gov.uk> wrote: 
>  
> Dear Mrs Higgs, 
>  
> Thank you for sending in your comments. Please can you provide a postal address if you would like this to be 
treated as a formal representation to the Local Plan as this is a legal requirement. 
>  
>  
> Kind regards, 
>  
> Planning Policy Team 
>  
> Planning Policy  |  01992 564517 
> Epping Forest District Council  |  Civic Offices  |  323 High Street   
> |  Epping  |  Essex  |  CM16 4BZ 
>  
>  
>  
>  
>  
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: michelle higgs [  
> Sent: 24 January 2018 18:21 
> To: LDFconsult 
> Subject: Development of housing estate in Stapleford Abbotts 
>  
>  
> Hi 
>  
> I hope I've come to right place to air my views on the proposal of 33 houses being built on green belt land in 
Stapleford Abbotts.   
>  
> Stapleford Abbotts is a beautiful village.  It has a small school and our doctors surgery is in Abridge. By increasing 
its population by building the properties this will overwhelm the tiny village schools both in Stapleford Abbotts and 
Dame Tipping in Havering atte Bower! the doctors  too will be overwhelmed with new patients.Through  traffic over 
the last 18 years we have lived here has massively increased. Nobody likes change but I  feel this change will not 
enhance Stapleford Abbotts but make it a contested through Road, losing the whole beautiful village look.Is it too 
much to ask that some English villages keep a small piece of its identity rather than a whole load of developers move 
in . 

......Redacted......

......Redacted......

......Redacted......

......Redacted......

......Redacted......

mailto:LDFconsult@eppingforestdc.gov.uk


2

>  
> I hope you can take my comments on board. 
>  
> Kind regards 
>  
> Mrs M Higgs 
>  
> Sent from my iPad 
>  
>  
> DISCLAIMER 
> This email is for the use of the intended recipients only. Any opinion  
> or advice it contains is that of the sender and does not bind the  
> authority in any way. If you have received it in error, please notify  
> the sender immediately and then delete the message. If you are not the  
> intended recipient you must not use, disclose, copy or distribute this email. 
> We have taken precautions to minimise the risk of transmitting  
> software viruses, but we advise that you carry out your own virus  
> checks on an attachment to this message. We cannot accept liability  
> for any loss or damage caused by software viruses. 
>  
> Internet email is not a secure communication medium, and we advise  
> that you observe this lack of security when emailing us. 
>  
> Epping Forest District Council 
> Postmaster@Eppingforestdc.gov.uk 
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